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11 July 2024  
Primary - Year 4 Swimming Lessons   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
In September, when the current Year 3 children return to school in Year 4, they will receive 
swimming lessons.   
   
The swimming sessions will start on Monday 16 September 2024 until Friday 27 September 
2024 and will continue every afternoon for two weeks. Children will travel by coach to  
Haltemprice Leisure Centre with school staff in attendance, and the sessions will be led by 
qualified swimming instructors.   
  
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend. To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips. By doing this, 
you are consenting to your child taking part.   

  

It is also important that we have up to date medical and emergency contact information for 
your child. If your child's details require updating, please log on to your Arbor Portal.  

  
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here   
  
Please also complete this form here if you have any other information that you think we 
should know about your child before their swimming lessons.  
  
Children should come to school in their uniform and bring with them their swimming kit 
(swimming costume/shorts, goggles (if required) and a towel) in a separate bag. They will 
be changed into separate boy/girl changing rooms and will be always supervised.   
   
Please be aware that we will travel to the lessons in two groups.  If your child is in the later 
group, they will not arrive back at school until approximately 3.10pm.   
   
Yours faithfully   
Year 4 Teachers  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn27EmjF8wBslDiWjqgQuxhIJUNklBRkFJTTFUN1JBQ1RWRkhCNVJPQVkzTCQlQCNjPTEu

